M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
April 30, 2019
RE:
AIA Standard Form of Agreement-Contractor

Jones/Collins Underground Electric
BG#19-144
As required by the Kentucky State Department of Education, we must approve the AIA Standard Form of Agreement between the Owner and Contractor, Woeste Builders, Inc., for the above project.  The contract have been forwarded to Gerry Dusing for approval.
I recommend the approval of the Contractor’s Contract, as presented.

